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Neumann, Ingrid@Energy

From: Gus Wirth <gus@aae-hers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 12:32 PM

To: Neumann, Ingrid@Energy

Cc: Bruce Cheney

Subject: Comment on Palo Alto Reach Code request
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

| was reading the application by the City of Palo Alto to implement reach codes for their city and have found an error in
the application, specifically in the proposed amendment to Section 100.3(b)(1) which governs improvements,
renovations, and alterations. The existing text reads:

...The performance approach specified within the 2013 California Energy Code shall be used to demonstrate that the
TDV Energy of the proposed building exceeds the TDV Energy of the Standard Design by at least ...

This would mean that the proposed design would be using more energy than the standard design.
The phrasing should probably be changed to something like:

...The performance approach specified within the 2013 California Energy Code shall be used to demonstrate that the
TDV Energy of the proposed building is less than the TDV Energy of the Standard Design by at least ...

The word "exceeds" is replaced by "is less than"

Respectfully,

Gustav A. Wirth, M.Sc.S.E

Chief Engineer

Anchors Aweigh Energy LLC

HERS and Title 24

Disabled Veteran Owned Small Business

Please update your records with our new address:
2307 Fenton Parkway #107-143

San Diego, CA 92108

800-597-7153 EXT 4
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